
 SYMBIOSIS CENTRE FOR DISTANCE LEARNING (SCDL) 
 

(For Academic Year 2010 enrolled students for 2 Year Programs                                                              
PGDBA, PGDHRM, PGDIB, PGDIT, PGDEA) 

 
Dear Student, 

We are pleased to inform you that w.e.f 28th January 2013, Symbiosis Centre for Distance 

Learning will launch the new version of its assessment engine. 

The user interface of the new assessment engine is user friendly and makes the 

process of taking assignments and examinations simpler than before. The enhanced 

security features also makes the system more robust and secure. 

As part of change management, from old system to the new, all incomplete assignments 

(i.e. failed or not attempted) will be migrated to the new assessment engine w.e.f 28th 

January 2013. The students are requested to complete all assignments which are in 

progress, on or before the 21st January 2013. Any in progress assignments will not be 

transferred to the new system. 

Every student will get one free attempt to complete the incomplete assignments (i.e. failed 

or not attempted) on the new assessment system, irrespective of the number of attempts 

utilized for that particular subject, till date. For all successfully passed assignments, the 

marks are available on your student portal login. 

The assignment link will be unavailable from 22nd January 2013 to 27th January 2013; 

hence you are requested to complete all assignments which are in progress at the earliest. 

We assure you that there will be a smooth transition to the new system and in case you 

face any technical difficulty, the SCDL team will be there to help you. 

Please visit your student centre log in for the demo of the New Assignment System. 

We request for your cooperation in this regard. 

 

Regards, 

                  
                    Evaluations Department SCDL, Pune 

                Refer a friend for SCDL Admissions and win exciting prizes! 


